
Department of Mathematics
University of Mumbai, Mumbai 400098

Notice
    Date: 31st May, 2024

All  teaching,  non-teaching  staff  and  students  of  Department  of
Mathematics  are  hereby  informed  that  the  University  of  Mumbai  has
declared the holiday on Saturday 1st June, 2024 due to the Indian Railway
mega-block planned in Mumbai city and suburbs so it may cause difficulty
to  students  to  attend  the  examination. Because  of  this  the  Term  End
examination of the course “Differential Geometry” of M. Sc. Mathematics,
Semester-III is now canceled. The said examination is re-scheduled as on
Saturday 8th June, 2024 at 10:30 Am to 01:00 Pm. All are requested to
note the changes. 
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